
Page 1 of 1 
 

October 3, 2014 
 
For Informational Purposes Only 
 
To: City Council Members  
 
From: Regina C. Watkins-Eldridge, MMC 
 City Clerk 
 
RE: Departmental Request for an Extension for Comments on the Petition for Annexation – Annapolis Neck,  LLC/Samaras 
 Property, Bay Ridge Road until October 24, 2014. 
 
On September 8, 2014, the following motion was made by Alderwoman Finlayson:  
 
To have the applicants work with the Finance, Fire, Public Works, Planning and Zoning and the  Department of Neighborhood and 
Environmental Programs to provide the necessary studies for proper  consideration of this Petition, and to have all finding 
submitted to the City Clerk by Wednesday, October 8, 2014. Seconded. CARRIED on voice vote. 
 
On Oct 2, 2014 12:43 PM, I received the following message from Jacquelyn Rouse: 
 
“The Planning and Zoning, Neighborhood and Environmental Programs and Public Works all met this morning to discuss the 
annexation. The Concept Plan that has been submitted is very detailed and specific and this had led to the identification of a number of 
issues. 
 
 
Each department has concerns and we all agreed that we need additional time to provide comments to you for the annexation 
agreement - everyone also agreed that we would like to have a joint meeting with the petitioners to review our comments with them 
before submitting the comments to your office. The timeline we are looking at would be an extension until the end of the month of 
October - everyone will have comments by the 24th.” 
 
Ms. Rouse stated that she spoke with Mike Abrahms and he is aware that we are requesting an extension and has also agreed to have a 
meeting before all the departments submit their comments to you for the drafting of the annexation agreement. 
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